Dear Tina Brown,

This is a courtesy notice to inform you that your application far improvements (ARC request) for your property at 1911 Fountain Spray Dr has been reviewed and approved pending
certain conditions:

Good morning,

your Arc request has been approved with conditions that the property owner check with the City of Wylie as they now require steel posts for fences.

Sincerely,

The Cascades Association of Homeowners, Inc.
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Algonquin Property Management LLC
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